
 

 

Feedback: Insourcing of Security Officers 
 

Members are aware that the PSA initiated the insourcing of Security Officers in the Gauteng Department 

of Health. The initiative was started to ensure that Security Officials receive full-time employment together 

with benefits such as medical aid, housing allowance, 13th cheque, and access to a pension fund.  

 

The matter was discussed and deliberated at length with the employer, but the PSA is of the opinion that 

the employer started to delay the finalisation of the matter. The PSA therefore demanded that the matter 

be referred to the Office of the MEC. The PSA can confirm that a letter was served on the MEC and is 

hopeful that the MEC’s intervention will assist to conclude the matter.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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